
 

GOODWOOD ROAD RACING CLUB FELLOWSHIP 

VOUCHER AVAILABLE FOR CHRISTMAS 

For immediate release: December 11 2017 

Goodwood is delighted to announce that the GRRC (Goodwood Road Racing Club) Fellowship is now 

available to buy as a beautifully presented voucher, a perfect Christmas gift for the motorsport enthusiast 

in your life.  

Those gifted a GRRC Fellowship Voucher can redeem the full annual membership pack (inclusive of 

GRRC Fellowship pin badge and GRRC windscreen sticker).  

The GRRC Fellowship was launched on 26 June 2017, offering the opportunity for all those on the 

GRRC Members’ waiting list to receive unique benefits while they wait.  For £39 each year, this includes 

over 80-hours of exclusive video footage and full catch-up live streams from our headline motorsport 

events, the Festival of Speed and Revival. 20-hours of brand new footage is added every month and 

members of the Fellowship receive access to extended cuts, podcasts and weekly features.  

The voucher is the perfect gift for motorsport fans who will enjoy exclusive GRRC competitions and 

special offers but do not want to become fully-fledged Members. Those who have joined the Fellowship 

have the opportunity to buy tickets to the Goodwood Members’ Meeting, along with the first chance to 

buy Festival of Speed and Revival tickets before they are released to the public. There is also the option to 

become a ‘Member in Waiting’ by signing up to the GRRC Members’ waiting list. 

Current Members of the GRRC Fellowship have said: 

“The website helps us to keep in touch, especially the videos of the races because we live in Bristol and 

we can see the results of any races we may have missed at the time.”  

“Joining the Fellowship is just the best way to guarantee getting tickets for the event - and then being able 

to enjoy the other benefits that go with being a Fellow of the club.” 

Your year as a Member of the GRRC Fellowship begins as soon as you redeem your voucher, (which you 

have 12 months to do). The additional option of gift wrapping makes it the perfect option for Christmas. 

To find out more about purchasing The GRRC Fellowship Voucher please visit 

https://www.goodwood.com/grrc/fellowship-gifting/ or contact the Goodwood Ticket Office on 01243 

755 055 or customer.sales@goodwood.com. 

(ENDS) 

Editor’s Notes: 

For media enquiries please contact Abbie Hansford in the Goodwood Media Centre; E: 

abbie.hansford@goodwood.com, T: 01243 755000. 
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